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instructive reading. A few months ago we weeded 
out about 50 books which had done long service, and 
sent them, by request, to the Rev. Mr. Coboue, who 
is doing Mission work at Joliette, Que. We are at 
present engaged in making an addition of from 50 to 
100 new books, which, we trust, will make the 
department still more effective

The Scholars have, as usual, been supplied with 
various Sabbath School Papers, and the Teachers 
with the Sunday School Times, as heretofore.

The Rev. Mr. Fleck, not being able to resume his 
Young Men’s Class at the re-opening in September, 
Prof. Campbell kindly undertook to conduct a Bible 
Class on Sunday afternoon in the Church during 
school hours. This class, we are happy to report, is 
being very well attended

Our Annual Soiree was held Feb. 3rd, and was 
very largely attended by the Scholars and their 
friends. A social gathering and Magic Lantern 
Entertainment was also provided for the Scholars at 
the re-opening of the School in September.

The usual Sabbath School Pic-nic was held June 
15th, at Isle Gros Bois. Owing to the unfavorable 
state of the weather it was not quite as enjoyable as 
we would have wished, but all arrived safely home, 
seemingly none the worse for the many showers 
which had taken place during the day.

We have lost, during the year the services of 
several Teachers, who, for various reasons, were com­
pelled to relinquish their labours with us ; we are, 
however, thankful to be able to report that we have 
also had the good fortune to have their places 
filled by others, thus leaving us well equipped for 
the coming year’s work.
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